
Google Classroom 

Your child has been set up with a Google account to enable them to access ‘Google Classroom’. We 

will be using this facility as a way to upload tasks for children to complete and to access ‘Google 

Meet’ - a video conferencing tool similar to ‘Zoom’ and ‘Microsoft Teams’. 

Here is a step-by-step guide to getting set up on Google Classroom.  

How do I sign in to Google Classroom using a computer? 

1. Go to classroom. google.com 

 

 

 

 

 

*Your child’s email address will 

be sent to you on Class Dojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

*Your child’s password will be sent to you on 

Class Dojo. 



6. Click on the + button to join a class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Type in your class code and click ‘Join’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Your child’s class code will be sent to you on Class Dojo. 



Once you have signed in, you will find that you have been assigned to your class within your 

‘Google Classroom’. This is where you will see notifications, work that has been set and where you 

will be able to join ‘Google Meetings’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the next screen you will see the latest updates from your class teacher, including any ‘Google 

Meet’ invitations. Simply click on the link and you will be able to join your teacher in the lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Google Meet invitation 

 



How do I sign in to Google Classroom using an Android or Apple device? 

 



 

 



Once you have signed in, you will find that you have been assigned to your class within your 

‘Google Classroom’. This is where you will see notifications, work that has been set and where you 

will be able to join ‘Google Meetings’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the next screen you will see the latest updates from your class teacher, including any ‘Google 

Meet’ invitations. Simply click on the link and you will be able to join your teacher in the lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Google Meet invitation 

 



 

 

If you have any issues using your Google account or accessing Google Classroom, please contact 

your child’s teacher and they will do everything they can to support you.   


